RECEIVED:- 3.1.31. COPY,

FROM:— MESSRS., THE ANGLO-SOVIET SHIPPING G0,

2nd January, 1931.

The Secretary,

7/
LONDON, / /Jf //

Dear Sir .

Referring to our previous correspondence with regard

to Donkey Bollers survey on the M/V "FELIX DZERJINSKY" and

N/V."SMOLNY", according to the latest information recelged from
Messrs. Sovtorgflot, Leniﬁgrad, we have to inform you that the
above vessels will be maintained only in the class of Registered
U.S.8.R., and we have received no instructions to carry out the
survey redquired by you.

Ve note that owing to similar circumstances you are
obliged to withdraw the M/V "ALEXEI RYKOFF" & S.S."MICHAEL FRUNZE"
from the Society's Register with a note indicating "Withdrawal of
class at Owners' request".

According to your request, we are communicating with
the owners asking them to return your freeboard certificates
for the above vessels.

Yours faighfully,
ANGLO-SOVIET SHIPPING CO. LIMITED.

(Signed) M. SHEFFER.
N. VOLKOFF.

- Lloyd's Registé
Foundation
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